
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

Dear parents. 

Year1 group will study the following topic in Islamic studies during the next week commencing (01-06- 14) 

Topic to be covered: 

Topic Objectives Homework 

 
I obey my parents 

 
  
 
  

Learn about the importance of 
parents in Islam. 
Learn about the importance of 
parents’ obedience. 

  

 
   Do the activities page 60 in 
the work book.  
Practice Suratul-Kawthar 
Practice Suratu-Qureish  

  

  
  

 
Dear parents we are pleased to inform that the award ceremony will take place 16th June from 8h to 9h in 
the main hall, and we will be honored to have you with us to reward our beloved students and encourage 
them for further achievements. 
Qur’an competition is on for this term including the same Surahs as in the previous term. 
Whoever wishes to take part in it should register his name as soon as possible. 

The list closes the 15th June. 

The links bellow would help you help your child learning more in Islamic. 

www.en.islamway.com   

www.islamweb.net      

www.guidedways.com  

http://quran.com/87   

http://www.muslimvideo.com 

The Surahs for the competition are: 

Suratul-Fatihah Suratun-Nas Suratul-Falaq 

Suratul-Ekhlas Suratul-Masad Suratun-Nasr 

http://www.en.islamway.com/
http://www.islamweb.net/
http://www.guidedways.com/
http://quran.com/87
http://www.muslimvideo.com/

